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I hope this finds you all safe and well.  It’s been a very strange summer, but I have found it 

has passed very quickly.  The garden has been our saviour and we have spent a lot of time 

there, both working and sitting enjoying the wonderful wee birds and butterflies.  Maybe it’s 

because we have been able to sit in the sun and observe more than usual, or that the birds are 

always there, I don’t know but it’s been great.  Lots of tea and cake of course but it has 

certainly passed the time. 

Regarding the Floral Art Group, I hope this is all right with everyone, but the committee and 

I have decided to circulate this report to you and include the financial summary as we cannot 

meet meantime.  As no meetings have been able to happen, there is nothing to report.  The 

committee are all willing to stay in place until such time that we can meet to have an AGM, 

and hopefully do so with your approval.  These actions are very much in line with all the 

other local groups and it seems to be the only way forward at this time.  If anyone is unhappy 

about this, please get in touch but we have not got another way to do this.  We will keep in 

contact with you throughout the next few months and when guidelines are available, but for 

now we will relook at a programme in the New Year. 

As none of us can meet up we will do our best to contact all as and when it is safe to meet.  I 

for one will be glad when this is possible as I have missed my flower evenings with you all. 

Stay safe and look out for each other, be it from a distance.  I intend putting a wee bit in the 

Eagle as usual, just to let folks know what is happening. 

With very best wishes to you all. 

 

Evelyne 

 

 


